
February 6, 2023 
 
 
 
Greetings from the North, 
 
We have been continuing to think of creative ways to witness, and God 
has been blessing with ideas.  Some of the church ladies packaged up 
little Christmas gifts for our VBS children.  Each child also got an invitation 
to Sunday School.  I am sure that they enjoyed the stuffed animals and 
candy, but our ultimate desire is to see more souls saved. 
 
David and Abigail busily prepared Christmas baking again this year as a 
way of reaching out to our friends and neighbours with the Gospel.  This 
method works well as folks tend to be quite receptive to delicious 
Christmas goodies! 
 
A friend of many people in town passed away unexpectedly around 
Christmas time.  Our church gathered a gift for the young widow and little 
son.  We were able to provide them with the Gospel and Bibles, as well.  
Please pray for their salvation. 
 
David has been able to turn a variety of conversations into witnessing 
opportunities recently.  He asked men and ladies their opinion on several 
topics, and the individuals pondered some spiritual aspects in a way that 
they least expected. 
 
In our efforts to reach the children of the community, we booked the local 
school gym for a “Children’s Game Night”.  This event was widely 
advertised online, by word of mouth, and physical invitations.  How excited 
we were to have 10 little guests and 2 adult visitors attend!  With the 
assortment of equipment available at the venue, a range of relay activities 
kept the 2 teams quite active.  Our crew used a skit to engage the children 
in a short Bible lesson.  Every child enjoyed a delicious snack.  We 
ensured that each visitor left with a tract in their loot bag.  Many people 
gave us positive feedback, and others are looking forward to the next 
event. 
 
The church is also preparing our annual gift basket for the New Year’s 
baby.  Abigail enthusiastically helped sew a little quilt.  A Bible and Gospel 
message will be included in the present for the long anticipated little one. 
 
We greatly appreciate all of the encouraging messages, gifts, and prayers 
of God’s people.  May the Lord continue to bless you as you serve Him in 
2023. 
 
Serving together, 
 
 
 
 
David, Nadine, Abigail, Paul, and Noah Muckle 
  


